APCC Compiles
Medallion Owners

The Alaska Purchase Cen-
tennial Commission is com-
piling a record of owners of
matched, serially numbered
bronze and silver Centennial
medallions. These will be
preserved in an attractive
book to be presented to the
new State Museum in Juneau.

Persons already owning such
medallion sets are being asked
to furnish their name, address
and serial number of their sets
to the local Centennial Com-
mittee from which they pur-
chased the sets, or to Herb
Adams, State Centennial com~
mission, at P.0. Box 1967,
Juneau, Alaska.



